
  
 
Construction Notice Aug 15, 2018 

Expect night time construction on Brunette Ave and Keary St. 
Aug 20, 21, 22, 8pm-5am 

What’s 
Happening 

For THREE NIGHTS the City and Bird Construction will be doing 
waterline excavation near the Brunette Avenue and Keary Street 
intersection and on Keary Street 

  

Scope of 
Work/Area 

Affected 

City crews will be working in the northbound and southbound lanes of Brunette Avenue 
near Keary Street. 

Bird Construction will be closing and excavating both lanes of Keary Street near the entrance 
to the hospital’s private service lane.  

To minimize the impact to neighbours, and to Anvil condominium’s parkade access, this work is 
being coordinated to occur at the same time, and at night.  

  

Impact to You On Brunette Avenue northbound traffic will be detoured along Spruce Street (by the railroad 
tracks) and southbound traffic will be reduced to one lane around the work zone. Traffic may 
back up for short periods at times near this area. 

There will be no direct through-access on Keary Street from East Columbia Street to Brunette 
Avenue and vice versa. Use East Columbia to access the Translink Building and Royal City 
Medical Centre parking lots on Keary Street these nights. From East Columbia Street use 
Sherbrooke Street to access the southbound lane of Brunette Avenue. 

Anvil Condominium residents MUST use the southbound lane of Brunette Avenue to access 
their parkade. Access to/from Keary Street will NOT be possible. If you’re travelling northbound 
use East Columbia>Sherbrooke>Brunette to access your parkade. Watch for flag persons to direct 
you onto and off of Brunette Avenue. 

Hospital visitors/staff MUST use East Columbia Street to enter/exit the hospital’s Keary 
Street/Health Care Centre parkade. Access via Brunette Avenue will NOT be possible.  
Pedestrians will still have access to sidewalks on Brunette Avenue and to/from SkyTrain 
station. Please use caution when crossing the Keary/Brunette Avenue intersection.  
Please obey all construction flag persons who are there for your safety and protection. 

  

Questions For the Keary Street work direct questions or 
concerns to 604.418.5326 or 
feedback@fraserhealth.ca. For urgent after 
hours issues related to this construction call 
1.855.857.7075. 

For the Brunette Avenue work direct questions to 
604.812.2794. 

 

 


